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Visitation: 

Face to Face visitation at the Mecklenburg County Detention Centers will 
resume on March 21, 2022.  Residents will receive two free 10-minute internet 

video visits until further notice. This will provide the capability for residents to 

have more internet visits with family/friends. All non-essential volunteers and 

programming have also been suspended until further notice. 

Of note, attorney visits will proceed as non-contact visitation. 

Visitation Parameters (Attorneys and Essential Volunteers): 

Please do not enter the facility if you have been in close contact with someone 

who has tested positive for Covid-19 (within 6 feet for more than 15 minutes), or if 

you have an active cough, wheezing, shortness of breath or if you have a 

temperature that exceeds 100.4. 

Gun Permits: 

IMPORTANT UPDATE: To ensure the safety of our customers and staff, in-person 

pick up of permits has been suspended until future notice. Effective immediately, 

all permits issued will be mailed out to the address you've provided on your 

application. Thank you for understanding and please stay safe. 

We will continue to update the site as any changes or modifications are made. 


